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Welcome to Year 3!
The children have settled in brilliantly to their new classes and we are all really proud of how they have coped with the new routines.  We have now completed our baseline assessments in English and Maths, as well as launching our new topic ‘Stone Age to Iron Age’.  This term’s home learning project should focus on this period of history. The children are expected to complete three home learning projects per year, but they often choose to do more.

Some possible ideas are:

· Build a model of a Stone Age/Bronze Age or Iron Age settlement.

· Create a time line for the Stone Age/Bronze Age and Iron Age
· Create a PowerPoint presentation about an aspect of this time period

We will confirm details of how these are to be presented shortly.
In science, we have started work on ‘Light and Dark’. Our inspirational person for this term, will be the inventor Lewis Latimer. 
Please take some time to look through the Year 3 curriculum letter which is also on this web page.
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to email us through the school office and we will get back to you as soon as possible.   

Wishing you a lovely weekend,

The Year 3 Team
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